
6
th

June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 – Ukulele Concert

As you are aware, over the Summer Term, Year 3 have been working extremely hard in

their Ukulele lessons. Therefore, we would like to invite you to a very special concert on

Thursday 30
th

June 2022 – at 9.15 in which the children will perform the pieces of

music they have been learning. Year 3 have shown great determination while learning a

new instrument and have developed many musical skills which they will build on as they

progress through their school life.

The concert will start at 9.15am in the school hall and will approximately finish at 10am.

It would be lovely to see as many parents and carers as possible to celebrate Year 3’s

fantastic musical achievements.

If you have any questions, please speak to me (Located in Year 1- Luna Class) or your

child’s class teachers.

Kind regards

Miss J Burke

Music Lead


